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2 December 10th – Official Minutes  2 
 

December meeting was canceled due to Covid-19 

From the County Commissioner’s December 2020 minutes. 

Unfinished Business/New Business: 

**Commissioner Varner stated that the District Health Department #2 continues to experience an increase 

in COVID-19 cases, as of today Oscoda County has 207. COVID-19 is being classified as a 

“Community-wide Spread Pandemic”. The B.O.C will continue to up-hold and follow the current 

Michigan Department of Health & Human Service Orders under the Public Health Code for COVID-19. 

The following motions were made: 

 

Varner/McCauley A motion to CLOSE the Oscoda County Government facilities, excluding the Annex 

building, to the public, in response to MDHHS Extended Order through December 

20, 2020 and require appointments for entry. 
2020-338  

Roll Call Vote: Varner, yes; Marsh, yes; Yoder, yes; Bondar, yes; McCauley, yes. Motion Carried 

 

Addendum to the County Commissioner’s December 2020 minutes. 

Commissioner Varner stated that the District Health Department #2 continues to experience an increase 

in COVID-19 cases and it is still being classified as a “Community-wide Spread Pandemic”. The B.O.C 

will continue to up-hold and follow the current Michigan Department of Health & Human Service Orders 

under the Public Health Code for COVID-19. 

 

 


